
CVHA Constitution and By Laws - ONCA 
 

At the 2025 City of Vaughan Hockey Associations 
Annual General Meeting (June 4, 2025), the City of 
Vaughan Hockey Associations Membership will be 
voting on the proposed Constitutional and By-Law 

changes which reflect the new Ontario Not-for-Profit 
Corporations Act regulations. 

 
The ONCA provides the framework and outlines the 

rules and regulations pertaining to the structure, 
governance and financial operations of the 

association. 

 
 


